
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

TO:            Members, Board of Education 

        Dr. Albert Roberts, Superintendent 

 

FROM:  Lisa Schwartz & Michael Arensdorff  

 

RE:         iLearn 97 Protection Plan 

 

DATE:       January 28, 2014 

 

 

 

We will present our recommendation for an iLearn 97 protection plan.  An overview of the 

presentation will be provided prior to the January 28, 2014 board meeting. 
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